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SUGGESTED CLASSROOM SUPPLIES FOR THIRD GRADE 
 
 

Listed below are supplies that we suggest students bring to class this year. This suggested list has 
been compiled based on needs identified to support the delivery of the third grade curriculum.  
 
Suggested Items:  
Please have your third grader bring ALL items to class with them on the FIRST day of school. Please place all supplies in 
a bag labeled with your child’s name (do not label individual items, please).  

 
Suggested Items 
 

● 1 Small Pencil Box 8X5 (Everything must fit and already be organized in your 
pencil box) 

○ Colored pencils- box of 12 only or Crayons (Box of 24) 
○ 2 Highlighters 
○ 1 Pair of scissors 
○ 3 Glue sticks (not liquid) 

 
● Books/Workbooks/Misc. 

○ 2 Spiral Notebooks (Wide Ruled) 
○ 2 Pocket Folders 
○ Headphones or Earbuds 
○ 1 Independent Reading Book 

 
Suggested Classroom Items 

● 4 Dozen pencils (Sharpened please- Ticonderoga Preferred) 
● 1 Box Black fine tip Expo Markers 
● I Ream White Cardstock 
● 2 box of tissues 
● 2 Bottle of Clorox Wipes 
● 2 Hand Sanitizer 

*Please have your child bring their device and power cord (ie: Chromebook, 
iPad, laptop) to school everyday.  

 
Please note that the Constitution of the State of California requires that we provide a public education to you for free of charge.  Your right 

to a free education is for all school/educational activities, whether curricular or extracurricular, and whether you get a grade for the activity 

or class. Subject to certain exceptions, your right to a free public education means that we cannot require you or your family to purchase 

materials, supplies, equipment or uniforms for any school activity, nor can we require you or your family to pay security deposits for access, 

participation, materials, or equipment. Therefore, while this list suggests that students bring number of items, they are considered voluntary.  

No student will be restricted from participation if these items are not sent to school. 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support of our third grade program.  
The Third Grade Team 


